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Important Follow-up Request for Signed Medical Services 
Agreements  

At Alameda Alliance for Health (Alliance), we value our dedicated provider partner community. 
We have an important request for all providers. 

Earlier this year, the Alliance sent a new Medical Services Agreement for both Medi-Cal and 
Alliance Group Care lines of businesses. The updated Medical Services Agreement will replace 
your current Medi-Cal and Alliance Group Care Agreements. 

The purpose of the update is to ensure that all providers within the Alliance network operate 
under a single Agreement that is consistent and reflects the current regulatory guidelines and 
requirements. Once you return your signed Agreement, it will be effective the first day of the 
following month that it is received. 

We are sending this communication as a follow-up request for any outstanding Agreements. If 
you did not receive the Agreement, please contact Alexandria Moore at 1.510.747.6144 or 
amoore@alamedaalliance.org and the Agreement will be forwarded to you. 

Following your review of the updated Agreement, please sign and date the Agreement’s 
signature page and return to the Alliance using any of the following methods: 

By email: distgrpContractProject@alamedaalliance.org  

By mail: Alameda Alliance for Health 
 1240 So. Loop Road 
 Alameda, CA 94502 
 Attn.: Alexandria Moore 

By fax: 1.510.747.4144  

If you have already returned your signed Agreement, please disregard this notice.  

Thank you for your continued partnership and for providing high-quality care to our members 
and the community. 
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